
 

Blessed Virgin Mary Queen of Peace 

YOUTH BULLETIN 
For the month of September, 2019 

Welcome Back Families! 
We hope you enjoyed a restful summer and 

look forward to seeing all of you again!  

Classes begin on Tuesday, Sept. 17, Thursday, 

Sept. 19, and Sunday Sept. 22.   

Communication is the key to any successful 

relationship and we have many ways for 

families to keep abreast of what’s 

happening in faith formation: 

• Youth Bulletin/Calendar:  This youth bulletin/calendar 

will be sent home with your child monthly.  A copy can 

a l s o  b e  f o u n d  o n  o u r  w e b s i t e :  

queenofpeacehawley.com.   

• Email:  We send most information via email.  Please 

n o t e  o u r  n e w  e m a i l  a d d r e s s :   

ffdirector@queenofpeacehawley.com.   

• Remind:  We use the Remind app to send text 

notifications. 

• Parish Website:  queenofpeacehawley.com.  We have 

a youth faith formation tab that contains bulletins and 

upcoming events. 

• Facebook:  Find us at QP Faith Formation. 

We love to hear from you!  Please feel free to call us at 570-

226-2955 during office hours which are: Tues, Wed, & Thurs. 

from 9:00 to 4:30 and Sundays  9:00 to 12:30.  

CONTACT US:    Phone 570-226-2955      FAX:  570-226-6771     Email:  ffdirector@queenofpeacehawley.com     Website:  queenofpeacehawley.com 

Closing policy:  The faith formation office will follow Wallenpaupack School District policies.  If Wallenpaupack closes for any reason  or after school 

activities are cancelled, faith formation classes will be cancelled as well.  For Sunday classes, please listen to WDNH radio station 95.3. 

Faith Formation Office Hours are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 9:00-4:30 and Sunday from 9:00-12:30. 

SACRAMENTAL PREP. MEETINGS 
The family meeting for 8th grade 

Confirmation is on Sunday, September 

22 at 9:45 am in the Parish Hall.  Both 

parents and sponsors are invited to 

attend with students but at least one 

parent should be present. 

The parent meeting for 2nd grade Reconciliation and 

Communion is Thursday, Sept. 19 at 3:30 in the Parish Hall. 

Catechetical Sunday Mass is September 15 at 
11:30.  Please join us to gratefully acknowledge 
and support the catechists who volunteer many 
hours of their time and talent to form the 
children of our parish in the Catholic faith. 

8th Grade mandatory Confirmation 

Retreat is on Saturday, September 21 

from 9:00 to 3:00.  We will combine 

service with prayer at the Dorothy 

Day Catholic Worker Farm in 

Harvey’s Lake, PA.  Transportation 

and lunch will be provided. 

The first youth group meeting will be 

held on Sunday, October 6th from 11:30 

to 12:30 in the Parish Center.  All 

students in middle school and high 

school are invited to attend.  We will 

share lunch and plan for upcoming events.  Please let 

us know if you can join us! 

 

 

 

The Bible Timeline is a Catholic Bible study that can help 

anyone make sense of Scripture and experience the life-

changing power of God’s Word. This study takes you on a 

journey through the entire Bible and deep into each period 

of salvation history, where you will discover the amazing 

story woven throughout all of Scripture. The Bible Timeline 

has helped hundreds of thousands of people to understand 

the Bible and deepen their relationship with Christ, and it will 

help you, too. 

The study will include a series of twenty-four videos 

presented by Jeff Cavins. Each video will be preceded by a 

lively group discussion. Everyone who participates will 

receive a color-coded Bible Timeline Chart and Study Kit. 

The series will be split into two 12 week sessions running the 

Fall of 2019 and Fall of 2020.  

BVM Queen of Peace will begin The Bible Timeline on 

Tuesday, September 3rd at 6 PM. For more information or to 

register for the study, please call or email Clare Sloane at 

610-505-5636 or Clare.Sloane24@gmail.com. Thank you! 

Come and join us  

for an adult Bible study; 

a journey that is 

 truly lifesaving. 


